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introduced by the City Council at a
regular meeting of November 16,
2021 and was adopted on
December 7, 2021.
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VANDENBERG VILLAGE
COMMUNITY SERVICES
DISTRICT

There will be a vacancy on the
Board of Directors for the
Vandenberg Village Community
Services District due to the
resignation of Director Katherine
Stewart. It is the intent of the

remaining Directors to appoint a
person to this vacancy at a Board
meeting on February 1, 2022. The
appointment will be for the
remainder of the term of office,
through December 2, 2022. Any
person interested in being appointed
to the Board of Directors should
submit a letter of interest to the
District General Manager no later
than 12:00 p.m. on Friday, January
21, 2022. All letters from candidates

will be provided to the Board
members. Qualified candidates
must reside within the service

boundaries of the District and be a
registered voter. It is suggested that
letters of interest include vyour
reasons for wanting to serve, any

experience and qualifications that
relate to the position of Director, and
any other information that you feel
might be of benefit to the selection
and appointment by the Board of
Directors. If you have any questions,
please contact Joe Barget, General
Manager, at (805) 733 2475 or
jbarget@vvcsd.org.
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